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Chelsea Ringenback
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| am against this project

| am sorry that the county is even taking the time and energy to propose this project after Merrian Mt project was rejected.

Meredith Kifer <mmkifer@yahoo.com>
Saturclay, August 12, 2017 229 PM
Smith, Ashley

Newland Sierra project

Keep the people with in city limits and allow the rural areas to stay rural

Our county does not have the water for more developments

MNor the funding for the infrastructure improvements

Traffic at that intersection is already toe congested both mornings and evenings
Please stick to the General Plan for our county for all of our sakes

Meredith Kifer

RTC-1471

Newland Sierra Final EIR
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